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Friday 15th January 
 

Nursery - Open 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following further guidance we are pleased to inform you that Nursery will be 
open to ALL pupils from Monday 18th January. The opening and closing times 
of Nursery will return to their normal schedule: 
 
Nursery am – 8:45 to 11:45 
Nursery pm – 12:30 to 3:30 
 
Your child should attend their normal morning or afternoon slot. If you intend 
your child to attend Nursery from Monday onwards please complete the online 
form that will be issued soon. This will allow us to know the number of children 
who will be attending so that we can safely and appropriately staff the Nursery 
provision. 
 
Unfortunately, the rest of school remains closed and is only providing places 
to children of critical workers and vulnerable children. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Scott Mason 
Head Teacher	
 
 
 


